
 

COVID GUIDELINES. (Updated 19th May) 

We welcome all to Shireshead Cricket Club during the 2021 season but ask that you pass the 

attached information on to your players/officials to ensure we make your visit as safe as we 

can & ensure COVID19 guidelines are adhered to & thank you for your co-operation. 

• No early meeting at ground, arrive at start of warm up. The gates will be locked until 
40mins prior to start of the game. 

• From the car park please enter the ground at the RHS of the pavilion. 
• Changing Rooms will be available in line with COVID guidelines; at Shireshead this means a 

maximum capacity of 5 people in each changing room at any time.  The changing rooms are 
not to be used for team talks, during rain delays or whilst waiting to bat. The time spent in 
the changing rooms will be minimal.  Please still come ready changed for games if possible. 

• Showers can be used but if possible please shower at home. It will be only one person using 
the shower at any one time. The person using the shower will need to clean it down with the 
spray provided. 

• There will be a sanitation table outside the changing rooms for players/officials use.   
• We will keep an area for umpires aside in the main room. 
• Scorers will be located in front of the pavilion. 
• No teas will be provided so please bring own food. 
• The first aid kit is located in the kitchen. 
• QR Check in available for people with the NHS Covid-19 App, for all others a ‘signing 

in’ sheet will need to be completed. One person from the home team will be 
responsible for the completion of all players/officials. 

• Gents toilet access is in through the away changing room & out through home changing 
room to avoid removal of studs.  

• Ladies toilet access is in through the main pavilion door & out through the back door. 
• Sanitation tables will be set up on entry into the pavilion. 
• Spectators are allowed but please still follow social distancing guidelines. 
• The hospitality will be available; there will be tables of 6 set up outside for table 

service & 4 tables of 6 indoor. Please remain seated when partaking of hospitality & 
wear face masks when not seated. 

• There is clear signage displayed around the club that we request everyone takes 
notice of. 

• Please maintain social distancing at all times. 



Thanks for your co-operation. 

 


